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Friday 16th November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

YouTube  

It has come to our attention that a number of our pupils have their own YouTube channel. The rules are that 

if anyone under the age of 18 does this, then they need parental consent. I would highly advise that you 

check the content of any content that your child posts online, including checking that the language they are 

using is appropriate. 

In order to keep your child safe online, they should not divulge any personal information about themselves, 

including their age, their school or their address. 

It appears that some of our children have posted this information about themselves and I am concerned that 

they are putting themselves at risk. 

Children should also not have an account on social media if they are under the age of 13. 

 

For further information, I suggest you look at this guidance. 

Go to www.commonsensemedia.org.uk  then do a search on this website for ‘5 ways to make YouTube safer 

for kids’. 

 

Events this week at Reedley 

 Year 5 and Year 6 visited Queen Street Mill. 

 Thanks you to all who brought donations for the BBC Children In Need appeal on Thursday. 

 Reception children had a visit from Zoolab and got to see a range of animals. I think their favourite 

were the Giant African Land Snails. 

 

 Next week, Year 1 to Year 4 will be having a visitor who specialises in weaving, as part of their Design 

and Technology curriculum 

 

Parking 

Several months ago, some of our children took part in a poster competition, arranged by the police, to 

encourage drivers to park in a considerate manner around our school. The winning posters have been made 

into a banner which is now on our railings. Please take the time to read the messages on the banner as you 

are walking past. 

 

Some children are still getting out of cars in dangerous places. Please ensure you child only gets out of a car 

onto a pavement, never into oncoming traffic. 

 

Times table awards 

Sameeha in Year 6 has achieved the Hackmanite award! Well done Sameeha. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 

http://www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.commonsensemedia.org.uk/

